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THE COURT SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER/CYLCHLYTHYR

SUMMER 2/HAF 2

Our designated safeguarding officer is:
Jamyn Beesley: 07495158404
Deputy designated safeguarding officers are:
Ross Fitzpatrick: 07458073279 & Caroline Joy: 07458079269

OSbaI'th deth Dosbarth Gwdihw have had another busy

term.

They went looking for signs of summer in
Roath Park and had great fun in the
park.

P enjoyed painting a sunflower.
Children used a Tally chart to record
everyone’s favourite Super Hero then
recorded it in a Pictogram.

Look closely and you will see two
hedgehogs nesting in the Forest School
area.

Rhagorol! Excellent!

What a busy term for Cadno. DOSbal'Eh Cadno

They had a wonderful time at Ponty Lido.

At Porthkerry they found some crabs and
played in the park.

Super effort by all at sports day.
Gwych! Great!

Robin-Goch contir;ug to enjoy Sensory
club.
K and K loved participating in the Three-
legged race in Sports Day.
T loved the drumming session with
Upbeat music.

R and T enjoyed the Colour run.

Da iawn! Well done!




~DosbarthBroga

Dosbarth Broga have continued to enjoy the
outdoors for work and play.

They had a very successful trip to
Heatherton enjoying lots of fun activities.

C enjoyed visiting one of our new school
sites.

Gwych! Great!

Dosbarth Dracnog )

Dosbarth Draenog have visited St
Fagans where they were immersed in
welsh culture
R had a fabulous time at Heatherton
L and M enjoyed relaxing on the swing.

Gwych! Great!
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Cagémrgw .
Parent & Carer meeting dates:

Wednesday 17" September 1.00-
2.30.
Sports Day was a huge success.
Thank you for coming to support
the children and for your amazing
participation in the Parent and
carer races!

Colour run was a great success!

Pupils return to school on
Wednesday 3" of September.
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Dosbarth Pry-Copyn

Pry Copyn had a wonderful time at
Collier’s Farm.

They took advantage of the summer sun
to conduct a science investigation into
which type of chocolate melted the
quickest.

Da iawn! Well done!

Fond farewell

After 37 years service Jan Harries
will be retiring at the end of this
term.

She has worked tirelessly to support
many children and their families.
We wish her a long and happy
retirement.




